
 

 

Our Ref:  LTM/kmd/post16iag 
 
10 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Information Evening – Post-16 Partnership between Telford College, Oldbury 

Wells School and Bridgnorth Endowed School 

Thursday, 16 November 2023 @ 6:00pm (West Hall) 
 
Following our previous correspondence with regards to the Bridgnorth Sixth Form 
(https://bit.ly/49n4F70), I write to provide further details about the information evening which 
is being held at school next week on Thursday, 16 November at 6:00pm to let you know more 
about the exciting developments to explore post-16 provision in the town. 
 
You will be aware from previous correspondence and information in the local press that we 
are working together with Telford College and Bridgnorth Endowed School to consider a 
potential partnership which would support continued post-16 provision in Bridgnorth; further 
information can be found at the following link: 
 
https://www.telfordcollege.ac.uk/news/plans-revealed-to-secure-sixth-form-provision-in-
bridgnorth/  
 
We are inviting families from across both secondary schools to attend the evening to hear 
more about the developments at Telford College and how these could support our students 
and families, and to give an opportunity to asks any questions.  We are delighted that Graham 
Guest (Principal & CEO, Telford College), Janet Stephens (CEO, Telford College) and Michael 
Penn (Headteacher, Bridgnorth Endowed School) will be attending the evening to share 
current thinking. 
 
Our intention is to invite all families from years 7 to 11 who are keen to find out more.  In order 
to help plan for the evening we would kindly ask parents to complete the linked form to confirm 
attendance by 5:00pm on Tuesday, 14 November: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/gEzuGEzpN6?origin=lprLink 
 
We very much look forward to welcoming all families into school and to sharing current 
thinking.  For families who are unable to attend the evening but wish to know more, we will be 
sharing the presented information after the evening has taken place. 
 
Thank you as always for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 
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